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Y3 Liverpool Football Academy Experience 

Dear Parent/carer, 

Your child has been selected to represent The Acorns at a very special, one-off event at Liverpool Football Academy. 10 

pupils from Y3 have been chosen to attend this event, which will take place on Monday 24th March at The Liverpool Football 

Academy, Liverpool Way, Kirkby. 

Pupils will be transported from The Ellesmere Port Sports Village by coach, which has been organised and paid for by our 

local School Sports Partners. This trip is no cost to parents whatsoever. 

It would help us if any parents were able to drop their child off at The Ellesmere Port Sports Village on Monday 24 th at 

8:50am. The coach from EPSV will leave at 9am sharp and will not wait for any late comers. If you cannot drop your child off 

at EPSV, then we will transport them from school to EPSV. This will mean your child must be at school for 8:30am on Monday 

morning. 

The children will return from The Liverpool Football Academy at 1pm and then be driven back by staff to school. 

Your child will require a packed lunch for the morning, as we will return to school too late for their usual lunchtime routine. 

Your child can wear their choice of football kit or sportswear for the event, but they will need to bring football boots that 

are suitable for an Astro-turf surface as well as shin pads. If your child does not own shin pads, please ask them to speak to 

me. 

Please sign and return the slip below so that we can confirm your child’s participation. 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

Mr Painter 

Physical Education Subject Leader 

 

I give permission for __________________________________________________________________ to attend the 

Year 3 Liverpool Football Club Academy Event on Monday 24th March. 

 

I will drop my child off at EPSV for 8:50am on Monday morning:  

 

Signed ___________________________________________________ (parent/carer)             

 

We are a Rights Respecting School with No Outsiders 

Article 31: Children have the right to relax, play and to join in a wide range of leisure activities. 

 

 


